From: Mark Mejac <mmejac@ramboll.com>

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 11:55 AM

To: Raymond, Peter D - DNR

Subject: RE: New Project Manager Gorski LF BRRTS # 02-37-000014

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Hi Pete,

Thank you very much for your message; it was a pleasure speaking with you this morning. I will convey your message
to the Gorski Landfill PRP Group, and promptly advise you of their response and next steps.

Thank you again and best regards,
-Mark

Mark M. Mejac, PG
Senior Managing Consultant
D +1 262-901-0127

M +1 414-949-0395
mmejac@ramboll.com

Classification: Confidential

From: Raymond, Peter D - DNR <peter.raymond@wisconsin.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2024 11:49 AM

To: Mark Mejac <mmejac@ramboll.com>

Subject: New Project Manager Gorski LF BRRTS # 02-37-000014

You don't often get email from peter.raymond@wisconsin.gov. Learn why this is important

Hi Mark,

Per our recent conversation, due to reorganization within the Remediation and Redevelopment Program, | am the new
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources (DNR) project manager for the Gorski Landfill site. In your annual landfill
monitoring report that was submitted on April 18, 2024 you requested the departments concurrence with your
conclusion that natural attenuation process are occurring to the extent that regulatory case closure would be
appropriate. At this time, unless a technical assistance request is made along with applicable fee, the DNR will not be
doing the full technical review of the site that would be needed prior to providing concurrence that submittal of case
closure is appropriate. If you have any question moving forward please let me know.

Thanks,

Pete Raymond

Hydrogeologist - Remediation and Redevelopment Program
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources

1300 W. Clairemont Ave., Eau Claire, WI 54701



Phone: (715) 279-3742
Peter.Raymond@wisconsin.gov
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